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Donna Conkling

From: Randi Margolin <rbmargolin@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 8:24 PM

To: Mayor; Clerk's Department; Jane Veron; Marc Samwick; Matthew Callaghan; Deborah 

Pekarek; Bill Stern; Carl Finger

Subject: Ryan Reval

 

 

Dear Mayor and Board of Trustees, 
 
The protest against the Ryan reval has been going on eight 
months. In the 23  years that I have lived in Scarsdale, I have never 
seen anything like this. With the emails presented in Article 78, we 
now know even more about the improprieties that went on at the 
very unsupervised Assessor's office. Do not waste our taxes 
fighting against us, your own friends and neighbors. You run the 
risk that you will spend more defending yourself against the 
indefensible than what you spent on the Ryan reval. Please restore 
peace and good governance to our village. 
 
Regards, 
Randi Margolin 
--  

Randi B. Margolin 

914-722-4142 (home) 

914-772-0210 (cell) 


